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Every year we try to provide an opportunity for all 

our children to visit the local cinema for the London 

Into-Film Week. This year all year groups will be 

watching at least one film. Following their visit, 

teachers will be engaging the children in writing 

activities connected to the film they saw. We find 

that this is an opportunity for children to learn a lot 

about story structure, character development, plot 

and sequencing and can often help the children to 

produce some excellent writing. 

Cinema trips will take place as follows: 

Year 3 - Thursday 8th November 

Year 5 – Friday 9th November 

Year 6 – Monday 12th November 

Reception and Year 1 – Tuesday 13th November 

Years 4 and 5 – Wednesday 14th November 

Year 2 – Friday 16th November 

 

 

 

Every year we raise money for the charity Save the 

Children by participating in the Christmas Jumper Day. 

This year we will be having our school Christmas lunch 

on the same day, Friday 14th December. If you wish for 

your child to participate, please send your child into 

school in their Christmas jumper with a donation of £1 

which will go to the charity.  
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We are pleased to announce that the Howard Christmas 

Fair will take place on Saturday 15th December from 

11am to 3pm. Please join us for an afternoon of fantastic 

games, activities and of course Father Christmas himself! 

Please encourage friends and family to come along and 

support the school this Christmas! 

 

Christmas Performances 

It’s approaching that time of year again! Your children will 

soon be beginning to rehearse and learn songs for our 

school Christmas performances.  

Assembly Hall: 

9.30 am Tuesday 11th December – Reception 

2.00pm Wednesday 12th December – Y1 

2.15pm Thursday 13th December – Y2 

 

St Andrew’s Church: 

10.00am Tuesday 18th December - Years 3 and 4 

2.15pm Tuesday 18th December – Years 5 and 6 

 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to a number of 

people who generously offered their time and 

effort to help construct the new Reception shed and 

the Log Cabin in the lower playground (which will 

soon be used as an additional learning space). 

We are very grateful to Mr Madac (a parent of one 

of our pupils) and three of our Governors, Mr 

Robinson, Mr Tooze and Mr Howlin for their help 

and support in helping to build these facilities for 

Howard Primary School. 


